School Newsletter Snippet

[bookmark: _GoBack]Include this snippet in your school newsletter, on your website, or in your social media posts to inform parents about your school’s involvement in Fruit & Veg Month. 

Don’t forget to include the event logo if you need an image. A downloadable copy can be found on Fruit & Veg Month webpage - www.fruitandvegmonth.com.au 

______________________________________________


Fruit & Veg Month 2017 

Our school has registered for the fun of Fruit & Veg Month. 

Fruit & Veg Month 2017 runs for the last 4 weeks of Term 3, Monday 28th August to Friday 22nd September. 

As part of Fruit & Veg Month, students will be involved in various classroom and school based activities which encourage them to eat more fruit and vegetables. 

If you require more information on what activities our school is doing for Fruit & Veg Month, please contact the school or your child’s teacher. 

_____________________________ Fruit & Veg Month School Coordinator




